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Monday, 28th November 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
As-Salaamu ‘alaikum wa Rahmatullaahi wa Barakaatuh 

 
SCHOOL FEES 2023/2024 

                                                                                                                                
I pray that this letter reaches you in the best of health and the highest state of Imaan. 
 
I am writing to inform you about school fees for academic year 2023/2024. As you are aware, our 
school fees have been amongst the lowest in comparison with other independent Muslim schools in 
the Inner London area for a number of years. Parents are aware that our school's provision is 
distinguished by the elaborate programme for Aalimah/Hifz/Islamic Studies, which requires an entire 
team of professional staff and dedicated resources expenditure.  Year on we are able to achieve 
impressive GCSE results and we are recognised as one of the top-performing schools in the borough.  
  
The school committee is always very sensitive to the impact on families when any increase incurs, 
however it is now necessary to increase fees to enable the school to continue to provide a high-quality, 
well-resourced educational provision for all students in our care. The school relies solely on the school 
fees for the operating costs. However, annually the school continues to run at a deficit which means 
that school fees do not cover all the cost of running the establishment. Even though we are making this 
increase in fees, please note that it does not even come close to covering the deficit.  
 
Since writing to you previously about the gradual increase and after conducting an intensive fee review, 
we have made the decision to increase school fees for academic year 2023/2024 to £3600. School fees 
will be further reviewed in 2024.  
 
Re-registration fees will remain at £100 per annum which is payable in May/June of each year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support to the school, and we look forward to consolidating our 
partnership in building the best educational future for your daughter. 
 
If you have any queries, then please email r.adam@azharacademy.org and I will respond accordingly.  
 
 
Wassalamu ‘alaikum 
 
Mrs R. Adam  
Executive Headteacher  
 
 

235a Romford Road 
Forest Gate 

London E7 9HL 
 

Tel: 020 8555 5959 
E: girls.school@azharacademy.org 
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Option A 

FULL ANNUAL 

PAYMENT £3600 

Option B 

HALF YEARLY 

FEES - £1800 

Option C 

TERMLY FEES  

3 payments of  

£1200 

 

Option D 

MONTHLY FEES  

 £360 

Payable in August of 

the previous academic 

year or September of 

the current year 

 

Payable in September 

of the previous 

academic year and 

January of the current 

academic year 

Payable in September 

(£1200 of the previous 

academic year and 

December  (£1200)and 

March  (£1200) of the 

current academic year 

10 instalments of £360 

commencing from 

September 2023 until  

June 2024 

Payable via standing 

order/BACS only. No 

cash or cheque 

payments will be 

accepted. 

Payable via standing 

order/BACS only. No 

cash or cheque 

payments will be 

accepted. 

Payable via standing 

order/BACS only. No 

cash or cheque 

payments will be 

accepted. 

Payable via standing 

order/BACS only. No 

cash or cheque 

payments will be 

accepted. 

A fee of £20 will be incurred for payments by cash/cheque. 


